
 

 

Summer Newsletter (Supplement) 

• Special Events Happenings 

Many of our members have enjoyed time together this spring and summer.  Activities included 

watching a Squirrels game against the Hartford Yard Goats, playing miniature golf after 

enjoying dinner at Sedona Taphouse, watching Polo at Kings Family Vineyard and enjoying 

another fabulous Nifty Fifties Potluck, trying a few new brews at Fine Creek Brewery with a 

dinner at Toast, winning and watching at Colonial Downs, and cruising the Elizabeth River 

passing many navy vessels while enjoying lunch aboard the Spirit of Norfolk.   

Mark your calendar for our annual meeting /Dinner at the Reserve Sun.  Oct.  16 (RSVP notice 

coming soon) and Celebration Dinner at Kings Corner Mon.  Dec.  5.  Check our website special 

events calendar at highlandsnf.org for other events planned for the rest of the year. 

 
Loving the “Spirit of Norfolk” (Spirit of Mount Vernon) Cruise! 



 

 

 
Smiling Winners at Colonial Downs Horse Racing Outing. 

 
Trying some new brews and wines at Fine Creek Brewery. 

 
Putt putting away at our mini-golf outing. 



 

 

 
Enjoying watching polo at Kings Family Vineyard 

 
Watching a Richmond “Flying Squirrels” game against the Hartford “Yards Goats”. 


